
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
JERSEY CENTRAL POWER & LIGHT COMPANY 

PROJECTED TRANSMISSION REVENUE REQUIREMENT 
FOR RATE YEAR 2020 

To Interested Parties: 

Pursuant to the Protocols set forth in Attachment H-4B of the PJM Open Access 
Transmission Tariff1 pending before the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) in 
Docket No. ER20-227-000, notice is hereby given that Jersey Central Power & Light Company 
(“JCP&L”) shall hold an open meeting by webcast and conference call to discuss JCP&L’s 
Projected Transmission Revenue Requirement for Rate Year 2020 (“Annual Projected Rate 
Meeting”).  On October 30, 2019, the 2020 Projected Transmission Revenue Requirement was 
filed with FERC for informational purposes in Docket No. ER20-227-000 and posted on the PJM 
website. 

The date, time and webcast information for the Annual Projected Rate Meeting are: 

JCP&L 2020 PTRR 
Monday, November 18, 2019 
From 3pm to 5pm Eastern Standard Time  

 

Meeting link: 

For meeting link and password, please send a request via e-mail to: 
pnrao@firstenergycorp.com. 

 

P. Nikhil Rao 
Corporate Counsel 
FirstEnergy Service Company 
 

On behalf of Jersey Central Power & Light Company 

                                                 
1  PJM Interconnection, L.L.C., FERC Electric Tariff, Sixth Revised Volume No. 1. 


